

## Peak District Local Access Forum

**On: Thursday 11 March 2021**

**At: Virtual - Webex Meeting**

### Agenda

Start: 10.00 am

1	Welcome and Apologies	<b>John Thompson</b>
2	Minutes from the last meeting, 3rd December 2020	
3	Matters Arising from the Minutes <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Countryside Code and Peak District Proud</li> <li>- Right to Roam Campaign – report on Access Sub Group held on Friday 26th February, future actions</li> </ul>	<b>John Thompson, Mike Rhodes, Roly Smith, Jon Stewart, Sarah Wilks</b>
4	Public Speakers	
5	Green Lanes Annual Report	<b>Sue Smith</b>
6	Peak District National Park Restructure & Resources <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Peak District Audience Delivery Plan (circulated with minutes of NPMP Advisory Group on 19th January). LAF response made (attached) to Defra re Access and Inclusivity Questionnaire (John)</li> <li>- Generation Green working with other National Parks and partner organisations</li> </ul> <b>10 Minute Break</b>	<b>Sarah Wilks, Head of Engagement</b>
7	Access Update - including update on the Access Fund and donations	<b>Sue Smith</b>
8	Accessible Peak District	<b>Sue Smith</b>
9	Derbyshire CC RoWIP Update	<b>Gill Milward</b>
10	20th Anniversary Annual Report Draft 2020	<b>Sue Smith, Mike Rhodes</b>
11	Members' Reports <p><b>NPMP Advisory Group minutes</b> of 19th January, 2021 - previously circulated #</p> <p><b>Others</b> - please notify Mike in advance</p>	<b>John Thompson</b>
12	Any Other Business	<b>Mike Rhodes</b>

13	Date and venue of next meeting <i>Proposed dates: June 10<sup>th</sup>, September 9<sup>th</sup>, December 9<sup>th</sup> 2021</i>	
----	---	--

Close: 12.30 pm